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Weekend Events 

Due to restrictions from the state of 

of Connecticut as a result of Covid-

19 we are unsure how many of our 

activities on our events calendar will 

take place this season.  With the 

resurgence of Covid cases in the 

majority of the country, we feel 

what has kept us safe is adhering to 

Covid-19 protocol.  Therefore, our 

typical campground-sponsored 4th 

of July weekend activities will be 

limited to activities that allow social 

distancing. 

Saturday 

9 – 10 a.m. - Easy Yoga at the adult 

beach.  Breathe, stretch, rejuvenate.  

Bring a towel and/or mat and wear 

comfortable clothing.  If inclement 

weather, yoga will take place Sunday. 

 

4 p.m. - LLC Boat Parade  

Break out the red, white and blue  

adornments and decorate your boat for 

a Laurel Lock boat parade around 

Gardner Lake.  (Please keep decora-

tions non-political.)  We’ll line up in 

front of Hopemead State Park around 

3:45.  Prizes for most original, most 

decorated and best-in-show will be 

given out during the break of the 70’s 

Project.    

 

7:30 p.m. The 70’s Project 

A blast from the past – a band that 

plays only 70’s music.   

 

 

Upcoming Event 

July 18 – Halloween – Trick or 

Treating will take place this year.  

Kids, get your costumes ready.  

Campers who want to treat, don’t 

forget to pick up the candy.  Masks 

will be required.   

 

July 18 – Fleet  A local band playing 

rock and classic rock music for your 

listening and dancing enjoyment. 

 

July 25 – Jimmy Pino brings his 

microphone and audio equipment to 

the gazebo to play and jam with 

campground musicians and singers.  

 

 

Fireworks 
Fireworks are strictly prohibited for 

use at Laurel Lock Campground. 

 

 

Swimming Areas 
Please practice social distancing at our 

swim areas.  Keep yourself or family 6 

feet apart from others.  Help keep our 

camping community safe.  

 

 

Seasonal Camping In 2021 
Deposits for seasonal camping in 2021 

are due during the month of July.  The 

office requests a separate check for 

your non-refundable $300 deposit as 

these monies are put into a separate 

account.  If you know you will not 

return in 2021, please inform the 

office as soon as possible, so we know 

what sites will be available for 

seasonal campers on our wait list.  

 

 

Tractor Woes 
Our small tractor is out of commission 

for at least a week.  Deliveries of stone 

will be temporarily delayed .  We can 

deliver small quantities of firewood in 

the bobcat for $35.   

 

 

Pickle Ball 
We have purchased a pickleball set for 

use on our basketball court.  To use 

the racket and balls, ask at the office.  

We ask that people keep 6 feet apart 

and wash hands after playing.  

860-859-1424 

 

 

Trailers For Sale On Site 
Do you know someone who would be 

interested in a trailer on site at Laurel 

Lock?  A 34’ Open Range Journeyer 

on site 81 features dual a/c, 3 slides, a 

4-season package and a fireplace.  

There are lots of extras to go with this 

trailer.  Check out our bulletin board 

for all the details.  

 

 

Gardner Lake 

Water Temperature 70° 

 

 

Golf Outing Results 
Twenty one Laurel Lock campers 

enjoyed a beautiful morning round of 

golf at Chanticlair last Saturday 

morning.  Joe Palmieri smashed the 

longest drive, Monique Gaudreau won 

closest to the pin and the foursome of 

George Gelinas, Pete Hornat, Bill 

Maher and Dan Rosenthal won the 

low gross score at 3 under par.  

 

 

Missing Lawn Mower 
A lawn mower has disappeared from 

site #73.  If you borrowed it, and 

forgot to return it, please do so.  

 

 

Trash Notes 
The green 6-yard dumpsters are for 

household trash only.  To the owner 

of the white boat seat that was dumped 

in the dumpster please remove it from 

the dumpster area.   

 

 

Bozrah Pizza Menus 
The office has take-out menus from 

Bozrah Pizza for you to have.  

 

 

Free Beach Balls 
The Connors have donated dozens of 

beach balls to hand out to our 

campers.  If you would like a ball, 

they are at the office. 


